
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edmund Rice Christian Brothers North America and 
the Latin America Mission Area 

To all our Brothers, Companions in Edmund, and 
Partners in Mission, the Province Leadership Team of 
the Edmund Rice Christian Brothers North America 
Province and the Latin America Mission Area send 
Christmas Greetings and Blessings.  May the celebration 
of the coming of Christ into our world and into our lives 
be a joyful and prayerful experience for you and for all 
those dear to you. 

Peter Z., Peter O’L, Sean, Michael, and Ed 

Edmund Rice Christian Brothers Art Foundation 
Nativity by Brother Kenneth Chapman, CFC 


